
From: Sharla Arledge on behalf of Comments
To: Kourtney Romine; Mick Thomas
Subject: FW: Comment Submitted
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 06:07:22 PM

 
 

From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 4:24 PM
To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>
Subject: Comment Submitted
 

From: Bruce and Patti Burrup at fruitlandrefrig@hotmail.com
Phone: 2084523131
Address: 2260 NE 16th st
City: Fruitland
State: Idaho

Comment:
We oppose the drilling of another well for natural gas , Barlow well. It is behind my house and
on the Payette River flood plain. And just upriver from the city's water plant intake. How
stupid and full of problems is this?. I bet the people making these decisions do not have a well
drilled behind their house. It is all about the money and logic is the last thing considered. Drill
the damm well in the foothills and not in our city.
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